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Excellency,

With reference to our eatlier letter dated September 14, 2018 in relation to
voluntary national reviews (VNR) at the July 2019 high-level political forum on
sustainable development and would like to inform you that the Government of the
Republic of Zambia wishes to express interest to make its first National Voluntary
Review (NVR) during the High-level Political Forum for the year 2020 to be held
under the auspices of the United Nations Economic and Social Council (ECOSOCQC).

This is in view of the need to share the progress and experiences of Zambia in
implementing the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development in line with the 7®
National Development Plan for Zambia.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

/e

Lazarous Kapambwe

AMBASSADOR/PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE

H.E. Ambassador Inga Rhonda King
Permanent Representative of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines
to the United Nations

President of the United Nations Economic and Social ‘Council
NEW YORK



